Year 6 Newsletter

Thursday 5th September

I hope that your child has now settled into the routine of Year 6. I have thoroughly enjoyed my week with the class and am looking forward to a fantastic year with them.

I will endeavour to send a weekly homework letter detailing spellings, maths, and any other important information. This information will also be available on the school website http://www.stbridesprimary.org.uk/ under the Year 6 class pages.

Spelling:

Spelling will form part of the daily language session with 1 list of words sent home every week on a Thursday. Please encourage your child to learn these words.

Maths:

Homework will be set on MyMaths. Letters with all login details will be given to the children next week. If you are unable to access the internet at home, please let me know and I will send paper homework. If you ever want more homework please come and see me. Alternatively, there are plenty of numerical reasoning questions on the school website.

Homework books:

We would like the children to cover their homework books with pictures or colourful paper. This will help preserve the life of the homework books. Thank you!

Dates for the Diary:

17th September – Trip to Cardiff Museum and the Senedd

19th September – First Aid training (in school)

26th September – Individual school photos

27th September – McMillan Coffee Morning

21st October – Trip to Sony Pencoed (Computer Science)

Please ensure that you have given consent for these trips on ParentPay. If you would like to accompany us on any trip, please let me know as soon as possible.

Reading:

We will begin to read The Valley of Lost Secrets by Lesley Parr in the next few weeks; children will benefit from having a copy of the text in school.

Have a great weekend,

Kind regards

Mrs C. Jenkins